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Press release 

 

Telephone conference for press contacts and stock market analysts 
in connection with the release of our Interim Report for the period 
to 30 June 2006. 

In connection with the release of AarhusKarlshamns´s second interim report for the period 
January - June 2006, we invite you to a "Press & Analyst Conference" by telephone. The 
conference will be chaired by Jerker Hartwall, the Group´s President and C.E.O. and will be 
held in English. CFO, Anders Byström, will be present. 

Time:    Thursday 17 August 2006, at 14.30 Scandinavian time, 13.30 UK time. 

How to register: 
A telephone number will be published on our website, www.aak.com, from 16 August. Those 
wishing to attend the conference are kindly asked to call this number no later than 14.25 
(13.25) on 17 August, to register for the conference. Once you have registered, an operator 
will connect you to the conference. At the same time, a link to Jerker Hartwall´s presentation 
material will be available on our website. 

The Interim Report will be released by noon on 17 August 2006. 

Should you have any questions, please contact: 

Bo Svensson      
Vice President och CIO  
Phone: + 46 (0) 454 821 93 
Mobil: + 46 (0)708 182 193 

AarhusKarlshamn AB is one of the world´s leading producers of high value-added vegetable 
oils and fats. The Group´s total sales amount to around SEK 10 billion, and it has 2.500 
employees in seven countries on three continents. AarhusKarlshamn was established in 
October 2005, through a merger between Aarhus United A/S and Karlshamns AB. The AAK 
share is temporarily traded on the First North list, but a listing for the Stockholm Stock 
Exchange´s O-list is planned for this autumn. 
 


